Minutes of the committee meeting of Cheshire EGB held at The Laurels, Allostock  on Wednesday 16th   May  2012
 Present: Pat Guerin (PG), Liz Finney  (LF), Muriel Taylor (MT) , Pennie Drummond (PD), Jane Evison (JE). 
	Item
	Minutes
	Action

	1
	Apologies for Absence.   
None were received.
	

	2
	Confirmation of the minutes of the last meeting.

The minutes were confirmed. 
	

	       3


	Matters Arising.

LF gave a resume of the Hoof Funding meeting. Basically the funding offered is aimed at those running a business.  
	

	 4
	Treasurer’s Report . 
 MT reported that the balance is £2,123.57. 
	

	5
	Membership Secretary’s Report.

PG reported that the number of members is now  61 Full & 12 Associates.  
	

	6
	PR.
No report available as S W-B not present.. 
	

	7
	Reports from Teggs Nose & Delamere Rides.
Both very successful helped by good weather.  LF would ideally have liked to have had more helpers at Delamere.
	

	8
	Progress reports on Wirral & Frolic..
JE reported that all preparations are under control for Wirral. 
PG needs at least another vet for Frolic & will get in touch with Robert Blane re final routes for Pony Club rides. Catherine Sandberg has asked to be involved in the organisation & will be asked to be Secretary on one or both days.  
	JE
PG

	9
	Inter Regional Team.
PG has sent a list of those Cheshire riders who have expressed an interest to Ursula.    
	

	10
	AOB.

1. Some new venue signs are needed. JE said her husband can make frames but we need to find a sign writer.

2.  Also some basic equipment needs replacing. Stewards bibs in a different colour to the rider bibs. Orange was suggested with the EGB logo & Ride Steward.. 

3. The present notice boards have worn out so those also required. PD will ask the person who has made some for Pony Club.

4. JE will buy new storage boxes & 2 clocks.
 
	JE
JE
PD

JE

	11
	Date of next meeting.
Wednesday 27th June at The Laurels at 8.00 pm.
	








